
 

 

JLOG Newsletter 
November 30, 2018 

 
jesuslambsofgrace@gmail.com 

 
920-482-0001 

 

You and your family are  

invited to 

Jesus’ Lambs of Grace 

Christmas Program 

Friday, December 14th 

10:30 AM 

Followed by Christmas Lunch 

Please RSVP your family’s attendance and place your  
$5 lunch donation in the box in the school entryway. 

 
See attached information. 

 
 

If you would like to help your preschooler learn their words or songs for the 
program, please see their teacher or Ms. Picchiottino for copies. 

 
Theme for December 

 
Christmas  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jesus, the Savior, is Born 

From Luke 2 

 
Bible Words to Remember: 

Glory to God in the highest,  
and on earth peace to men 
on whom His favor rests. 

Luke 2:14 

 

When Winter Comes 

When wintry weather arrives and you are wondering if JLOG is 

open or closed, please look for our  

school information under the heading: 

Jesus’ Lambs of Grace, Manitowoc. 

 
Channel 2, ABC Green Bay, WBAY 

Channel 5, CBS, Green Bay, WRFV 

Channel 11, FOX, Green Bay, WLUK 

Channel 26, NBC, Green Bay, WGBA 

Radio WCUB AM 980 

Radio WLKN FM 98.1 

You may also quickly access information 

at the web-site of any of the above 

stations. 

 
If we are open but you wish to keep your child home, please give us a call 

or send us an email so that we know you are both warm and safe at home. 

 

 
Outside Winter Play 

 

The preschoolers will play outside every day during winter 

unless the temperatures are bitterly cold. 

Children will need a warm jacket,  

hat, mittens, snow-pants, and boots. 

 

Please label boots and snowpants with your  

child’s name to avoid mix-ups. 

When everyone is changing in and out of their winterwear, 

it is so easy to mix up similar looking boots and snowpants. 

Please label. 

 

 

24 Hour Wait 

Please remember,  

JLOG’s Sickness Policy: 

 

If your child runs a fever they must be 

fever-free for 24 hours (without 

medication) before they may return to 

preschool.  If they 

have a bout of 

vomiting and/or 

diarrhea they 

must wait 24 

hours from the 

last episode 

before they may 

return to 

preschool.  Thank 

you for following these guidelines 

to help other children stay well. 
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